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Sample Town Meeting Flyer

Your Community

is Building a

PLAYGROUND!

The children of the Grant Park community need a safe, clean, and fun place to
play and the adults need an enjoyable place to gather.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

In order to provide this wonderful playspace for our children and our community
we need your skills and talents. Come to our first meeting and receive more
information on how you can be involved.

Where: First Baptist Church Auditorium
1319 Montgomery Ave.
(on the corner of First St. across the street
from the Kroger grocery store)

When: August 16, 2004
Time: 6:30pm — 8:00pm
For more information call or email:
Mary Washington, Playground Co-Chair

(202) 555-1212
marywashington@email.com

Everyone is Welcome!




